
Dear Parents and Carers,          

 

Just a reminder about our art exhibition Wall of Love which is opening this week. To visit, can you 

please enter via the Community Entrance at the front of the school then leave via the playground 

entrance between the Hall and Nursery? To keep everyone safe, only 6 people can enter the 

exhibition at a time and they must keep 1 metre apart.  Masks will need to be worn by adults. Please 

check the opening dates and times for your child’s year group below: 

 

Monday 28th September from 3:15pm until 5:00pm for Reception  

Tuesday 29th September from 3:45pm until 5:00pm for Year 1 

Wednesday 30th September from 3:15pm until 5:00pm for Year 2 

Thursday 1st October from 3:45pm until 5:00pm for Year 3 

Friday 2nd  October from 3:15pm until 5:00pm for Year 4 

Monday 5th October from 3:45pm until 5:00pm for Year 5 

Tuesday 6th October from 3:30pm until 5:00pm for Year 6 

Wednesday 7th October from 3:30pm until 5:00pm for Rainbowfish 1 and 2 

Thursday 8th October from 3:30pm until 5:00pm for Year 7  

 

As with usual art exhibition practice, you can buy your child’s artwork for a donation of your choice. 

We will mark it as ‘sold’ and keep it on display and you will then be able to collect it on Monday 12th 

October from your child’s class. In addition to the original, you may also order any number of 

additional high quality colour copies for 50p each.  

The masterpiece or copy provides a lasting memento of your child’s time at The Victory Primary 

School and also makes a great present for birthdays and other special events. 

If you are unable to attend on the day, you can still purchase your child’s portrait by simply making 

an order and donation using the slip on the letter your child brought home. (If you already ordered 

and paid before lockdown, you can collect your child’s work on 12.10.20) 

We hope you will enjoy and support this event. We know you will find it hugely enjoyable, be 

amazed at the fantastic artwork on display and be very proud of your child’s achievement. 

We look forward to seeing you all, 

Miss Appleton 

  



 


